
 

 

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) Department of Guidance and Counseling will host a Dual 
Enrollment Informational Meeting for parents and students on May 14, 2018 at the S. Truett Cathy 
Professional Learning Center located at 1087 Battle Creek Road in Jonesboro, Georgia. The meeting is 
scheduled to begin at 5:00 p.m. Please confirm your attendance by preregistering via email, 
alicia.dunn@clayton.k12.ga.us.  

 

DUAL ENROLLMENT INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

 Monday, May 14, 2018, 5:00 p.m. – 6: 00 p.m.  

S. Truett Cathy Professional Learning Center  
1087 Battle Creek Road, Jonesboro, Georgia 

 
What is Dual Enrollment?  

High school students may enroll in an eligible participating post-secondary institution during 9th, 
10th, 11th, or 12th grade and earn dual-credits (high school and college).  Dual Enrollment provides 
students the opportunity to complete an Associate Degree, Technical Diploma, or two Technical 
Certificate Programs while in high school.  Students can enroll in fall, spring, and summer sessions.  

Students must meet the following eligibility requirements: 

• Open to all students attending public or private high schools in Georgia or a home study 
program operated in accordance with O.C.G.A. 20-2- 690(c) 

• Must be approved and classified as eligible by the high school attending 
9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th grades  

• No residency or citizenship requirement  
• Meet admissions requirements at post-secondary institution 
• Enrolled in high school 
• Enrolled in courses listed in the approved Dual Enrollment Course Directory 
• Maintain satisfactory academic progress as defined by the post-secondary institution 

For additional information regarding Dual Enrollment or the Dual Enrollment 
Informational Meeting, CCPS Coordinator of Guidance and Counseling, Dr. Alicia 

Dunn, can be reached by phone at (678) 817-3124 or (770) 313-4065. 
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